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Tuesday 7th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/carer, 

 

In order to find out more about our local area and also to develop our confidence in new 

situations,  

the children in Nursery will be going on a local area walk. 

 

We would like to take this short walk on the Wednesday 22nd November 2023 right after 

the register at 9:15am. However, we will need some parent volunteers to come along with 

us in order to make this trip possible. We are hoping to come back to school by 10:15am. 

 

Could you please let me know during drop off or pick up if you can spare an hour on the 

trip to come with us.  

 

Thank you and I look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Florence 

Nursery Class Teacher 
 


